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Development Director
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Location:  
900 W. Midway Blvd
Broomfield, CO 80020

Website:  school.nool.us

Phone: 303-466-4177 

With questions about 
admission or to schedule 
a tour, contact our 
Director of Marketing, 
Katie Mikesell.

Office Hours: 

Monday - Friday,
8:00am-4:00pm 

Fax:  303-460-0391

Parish:  303-469-5171
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RACE FOR EDUCATION

Race day is just 
around the corn-
er – Thursday, 
September 27!
Thank you to all 
the students who 
set up their RFE 

websites; donations are rolling in! 
We are at 30% of our $60,000 goal! 
Please continue to encourage your 
students to ask friends and family 
for their support. Donations will be 
accepted through midnight on 
Friday, September 28. The more we 
share the more successful our fund-
raiser will be. We also accept cash 
and check donations (payable to 
Nativity PTO, noting your student’s 
name and teacher on checks).

We’d love for you to get involved 
on the day of the race! 

All volunteers must be Safe 
Environment certified.

Please visit the link below to sign 
up and volunteer:

bit.ly/2NGF6qs bit.ly/2QqRsll

THE RACE IS ON!
The priests and Dr. Peterson are competing to see who can raise the most money. 
Use the links below to support:

bit.ly/2p3N7YC bit.ly/2OeRtr3
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WANT TO HELP??
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www.signupgenius.com/
go/20f0b4aada62da13-nativitys1

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b4aada62da13-nativitys1
https://secure.eventsonline.us/reg/getmovincrew/pub/profile/93b2f264cd48b1250a10a70a84bf1712
https://secure.eventsonline.us/reg/getmovincrew/pub/profile/265f87c01b85de6033e7bdc97bee1d96
https://secure.eventsonline.us/reg/getmovincrew/pub/profile/56d6ad64348669e3efc2ef77e3423c42
https://secure.eventsonline.us/reg/getmovincrew/pub/profile/0fe15e53f8414e94e48baf3960ac30ea


BROOMFIELD DAYS

roomfield Days is this 
Saturday, September 15! 
Let’s show our school spirit 
with a HUGE attendance!

Remember to wear your red Nativity 
shirt! Come join us as we decorate 
the Nativity float this Friday after-
noon in the parking lot by the pre-
school playground.  Decorating will 
begin immediately following school 
dismissal.

All students walking in the parade 
must be in the staging area by 
8:30am (space #70 on the South 
side of Midway Blvd, West of 
Spader). Children under the age of 
12 must be accompanied by a parent 
or guardian while walking in the 
parade. Students 12+ can be drop-
ped off by going East on Midway 
Blvd. from Main St. to the first turn-
around and exiting back westbound 
on Midway Blvd. to Main St. Stu-
dents can also be dropped off by 
going West on Midway Blvd. from 
Ash St. No through traffic on Mid-
way Blvd. will be allowed for any 
reason. The South side of Midway 
Blvd. will be marked with each 
schools name. Access to the staging 
area will be closed at 8:30am.

Elementary Schools: Enter 
through Midway Blvd. at Main St.

High Schools: Enter through 
Midway Blvd. at Ash St.

El Jebel Shrine: Enter through 
Midway Blvd. at Ash St.

Rest of Participants: Enter 
through Spader Way at Des-
Combes Dr.

PARADE PARTICIPANTS
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Broomfield Days
Parade Participants Drop and Pick Up Points

AT HOME
STORE

We are still looking for SIX more 
students who would like to dress 
up in costume and ride on the 
school float with us!  

If your child would like to volun-
teer, please visit our SignUp 
Genius link:

Any old decorative throw pillows 
you are trying to get rid of? We 
will take them for the float. Please 
label them “BDP” and drop them 
o� at the school o�ce.

The parade route is approximately 
1.5 miles in length. It will start at the 
corner of Midway Blvd. and Spader 
Way, and proceed west on Midway to 
Laurel Street. The parade ends at the 
west end of the Garden Center. Parent 
volunteers will be there collecting signs, 
pom poms, and costumes used in the 
parade. Students are encouraged to 
bring their own backpack with snacks 
and/or water. We will supply some 
bagels the morning of the event so 
please get there early or you’ll miss out.

Please visit the link below for more 
detailed information:

nool.online/parents#forms

www.signupgenius.com/go/
30e0d44a8ad2ca7f85-broomfield

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0d44a8ad2ca7f85-broomfield


HOLY FAMILY EVENTS

DANCE PERFORMANCE

n Tuesday, September 11, our elementary school 
students were treated to a performance by the 
Children’s Dance Theater. Members of the group, 
including Nativity’s own Claire Hulquest, performed

the story I Can Be Anything. Students were treated to the 
story of Zoe, a girl who truly believed that she could be 
anything in the world – like a chef or a firefighter or even an 
ornithologist! Students got the chance to volunteer through-
out the performance and had a blast!

here are several events coming up at Holy Family 
High School! Our eighth grade students will be 
shadowing at the school on Thursday, September 
20. This is a great opportunity for the class to 

learn more about Holy Family as they begin to consider 
their options for high school. 

Middle school students are also invited to cheer on the 
Lady Tigers volleyball team on September 20, as they 
take on Berthoud High School. They will receive free 
admission to the game, as long as they are accompanied 
by a paying adult.

Holy Family Open House

If you have a student in grades 6-8 you are invited to Holy 
Family High School’s annual Open House to be held on Sun-
day, October 21 from 11:00am-2:00pm. This is a great day 
to learn about Holy Family’s Catholic College Preparatory 
curriculum and meet the faculty, coaches, and club moder-
ators.  Holy Family’s Band and Choir will be performing and 
tours of the building will be given throughout the day.   

You may register online by going to our website at 
www.holyfamilyhs.com and clicking on the ‘Inquire Now’ 
tab.  Call the Admissions office with questions at 
303-410-1411.  

We hope to see you there!



SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

School Website

Please continue to check the school website on a regular
basis. Dates and times for all Nativity school events can 
be found there, at school.nool.us, under the 'Calendar' tab.

Nativity Family Picnic

The Nativity Family Picnic will be on Friday, September 
21. It is a half day for our students and a fun event for 
our families! Parents are encouraged to bring a lunch to 
share, kid friendly drinks, and blankets or chairs to sit 
on. This is a great opportunity to meet your child’s class-
mates and members of their school family. If you have 
any questions about the date, time, or what the family 
picnic entails, please reach out to the school office.

Upcoming Safe Environment

Volunteers in the school must complete Safe Environ-
ment Training. The next available opportunity to attend 
a class is September 25 at 6:00pm. If you have questions 
or you would like to register for the training, please 
contact Merrilyn Sikora in the Parish office or email her
at m.sikora@nool.us.

Math Tutors

Nativity will now offer math tutoring to all students, 
courtesy of our middle school math teachers. Tutoring 
will be available after school Monday through Thursday, 
from 3:15-4:00pm, in our middle school math room. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Book Fair is Here

The Scholastic Book Fair will run until the end of the 
week (September 14) from 8:15am - 4:00pm in our 
school library. Parents are invited to stop in during the 
day this week to purchase items or to send money with 
their child(ren).

Basketball Registration Now Open

Basketball season is fast approaching! Registration is now 
open on the CSAL website and must be completed by 
October 10. Nativity does not allow for late registration. If 
you have any questions, please contact John Novak.

BOYS AND GIRLS BASKETBALL



GENERAL INFORMATION

SCHOOL FUND

In 2005 the Nativity School Fund a 501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization was established to develop charitable giving 
opportunities that ensure the financial stability for our 
school and meet specific capital objectives. Through the 
School Fund, we continue to fund the financial deficit be-
tween the tuition revenue and actual operating expenses, 
provide leading edge technology, maintain a secure environ-
ment for all, fund facility and equipment upgrades that 
enhance the learning environment and support our faculty 
and staff professional development.

The two main funding opportunities that offer the most 
impact to the financial support of the Nativity School Fund 
are our Nativity Star Sponsorship and our annual Gala. 
Below are ways I could use your help with both.

Prayerfully consider personally, or through your business or 
the company you work for, becoming a Star Sponsor at one 
of the four levels.

If you have a passion for soliciting Star Sponsors within 
your circle of influence or within our community, please 
contact Ilene DuBey at i.dubey@nool.us or 303-641-3667.

STAR SPONSORSHIPS

The Gala is the largest fundraiser we do at the school. This 
year’s theme is “Mardi Gras Masquerade Knight” which will 
take place on Saturday March 2, 2019 from 5:30-11:30pm. 
The evening includes a cocktail hour, dinner, live auction, 
direct appeal and dancing!

If you would like to be a part of the planning committee 
below are the areas of need:

• Silent and Live Auction Item Solicitation

• Silent Auction Organization

• Class Projects

• Social Media

With questions please contact Ilene DuBey at 
i.dubey@nool.us or 303-641-3667.

SCHOOL FUND GALA



THANK YOU 2018-19
STAR SPONSORS

Nativity School Fund is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization – EIN#84-0514566

PLATINUM LEVEL

GOLD LEVEL

BRONZE LEVEL

SILVER LEVEL

MIKE MULLEN, PARISHIONER COLLINS FAMILY

ROSSI FAMILY

WHITE FAMILY

GERRY FAMILY

SAKKARIS FAMILY

ANTUS FAMILY

FOX FAMILY

NEDDEAU FAMILY

CARR FAMILY LUX FAMILY

MANN FAMILY

BAUER FAMILY

KOTAREK
FAMILY

STEWART
FAMILY

MESSENBAUGH
FAMILY

DIAZ FAMILY

SCHELLINGER FAMILY




